
Dear Hummingbird Families, we are 

happy to have you all back and hope 

the new year is going well for 

everyone. A special welcome to our 

new class memeber, Hatcher, who 

joined us in the beginning of 

January. We’d also like to send a big 

congratulations to Henry Schulz and 

his family on their newest addition, 

baby Eleanor!

This month some new themes have 

emerged in our explorations, and old 

favorites are still around as well. We 

have been very interested in puzzles, 

building, the letters of the alphabet, 

numbers, items that sink and float in 

water, and identifying different 

sounds and noises (especially funny 

animals like camels!). In the coming 

weeks we plan to use the book “How 

to build a House” to develop an 

ongoing study since our group is so 

interested in the subjects of homes, 

towns, trucks and construction. 

Don’t forget to check out our daily 

diaries to see what discoveries we 

are making each day!

• Please refrain from sending in 

treats or candy on Valentine's 

day. We will be celebrating that 

day in other ways, we’d just 

prefer to do so without sugar.

• Please join us for a Parent 

Coffee on Thursday, February 

13th. Mandy and Theresa will be 

sharing information about The 

Wonder of Learning exhibition in 

Greenville, SC.

Reminders:

Fenix and Hatcher working on numbered peg 

boards.

Logan, Henry Groach, Quincy, and Fenix 

building “a long, long, long road”.

Quincy and Sky creating “a big car thing”.
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